Jordan Fieseler
2312 Quebec St.
Regina Sk.
(306) 570 3617

To Whom It May Concern:

I wish to speak at the upcoming city council meeting on December 10, 2018. This is in regards to the proposed closing of Maple Leaf Community Pool.

I would like to present a letter written by my 10-year-old son, as well as my views on why this pool is so vital for the children of our area. I would also like to briefly share about why I think this pool and it's continued operation is an important part of our community.

Thank you for your time.

Jordan Fieseler